2025 Senior of the Year



On June 19th, Harold Logue was presented with the 2025 Senior of the Year award. Harold's dedication has been a cornerstone in shaping Alberton into the vibrant and connected community it is today. His tireless efforts have not only improved physical spaces, but more importantly has fostered a sense of community pride. Harold's legacy is one of volunteerism, service and community, serving as an inspiration for future generations of volunteers.

Congratulations, Harold!

Did You Know?

If a postal disruption occurs, you are responsible for keeping your account current to avoid late payment charges. Avoid potential issues by enrolling in ebilling to receive your property tax bill electronically.

Visit www.alberton.ca to enroll today!

Every Second Counts

Ontario Provincial Police and Emergency Services remind all homeowners to keep your fire number sign upright, visible and clear of snow or any other obstruction. In an emergency, every second counts!



REMINDER

PROPERTY TAXES DUE

31



On June 25th, the Hon. Greg Rickford joined us in celebrating the completion of the new accessible toddler playground made possible with a grant from the Ontario Trillium Foundation. Thank you so much to the Ontario Trillium Foundation, the Alberton Recreation Committee, and the many volunteers who made the event a success.

IT TAKES A VILLAGE

If you enjoy being a part of community events, consider joining the Recreation Committee and help shape our community events with your ideas and enthusiasm! To learn more and to get involved, give us a call or visit the Township office.



HAVE YOU HEARD?

Riverside Health Care is now offering affordable, sameday transportation to and from Thunder Bay Health Sciences Centre for medical appointments. The shuttle picks up and drops off at La Verendrye General Hospital and runs Tuesday, Wednesday, and Thursday, weekly. For more information, please visit riversidehealthcare.ca/regional-transportation



LET'S RAISE THE ROOF!

When the Alberton Community Hall & Social Club was razed by fire in 2001, a void remained in the heart of the community.

On September 20th, we're turning the page to an exhilarating new chapter, and you're invited to join the celebration!

Reconnect with friends and neighbours as we celebrate another major milestone, and the endless possibilities for the future!



Let's make this moment unforgettable, as we step boldly into the vibrant future that awaits. If you can lend a hand before, during or after the event, please call the office to register. We will need volunteers for the following:

Decorating & Setup
Cooking & Serving
Popping & Bagging Popcorn
Oversee Children's Activities
Contest Judges
Clearing tables
Take Down & Cleanup

A fire safety message from the Alberton Volunteer Fire Dept. & FireSmart™Canada

The Home Ignition Zone is a 30 metre area surrounding your home and property. Use this image as a guide to minimize the risk of wildfire igniting your home. The HIZ focuses on reducing the opportunity for the spread of flames, and removal of points where embers can gather and ignite objects or buildings. For more information, visit:

www.firesmartcanada.ca



Question or Comment?

Township of Alberton Office
Hours 9 - 5, M - F
RR#1 - B2
3 Highway 611 South
Fort Frances, Ontario P9A 3M2
(807) 274-6053
albertonadmin@alberton.ca



July 2025

Inside this edition...

Ribbon Cutting Recap

Save the Date-Sept. 20

Property Taxes Due

Volunteers Needed

Medical Shuttle

2025 Senior of the Year

Wildfire Prevention

...and more

SHOW YOUR COMMUNITY SPIRIT & GET INVOLVED!